
SITKA SEAWALK-PHASE 2
PROJECT SCOPING MEETING
Wednesday, November 30, 2022 @ 6:30 PM

Harrigan Centennial Hall, Room 6

City and Borough of Sitka and the
Alaska Department of Transportation and 
Public Facilities

The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities, in coordination with the City and Borough 
of Sitka, is proposing to improve accessibility to the Sitka National Historical Park and downtown Sitka 
by extending the current Sitka Seawalk. This extension would continue from the Sitka Public Library to 
the O’Connell Lightering Facility and onto Totem Square. The project would guide visitor and resident 

pedestrian traffic through the community and provide expanded recreation opportunities. 

Preliminary design and engineering are underway, and the public is invited to attend the project scoping 
meeting. This public meeting will take place on Wednesday, November 30, 2022, from 6:30 p.m. to      

8:00 p.m. in Room 6 of Harrigan Centennial Hall.

The public can later watch this recorded meeting and provide comments via the 
project website. Comment period is open until December 30, 2022.

Project website: https://www.cityofsitka.com/SitkaSeawalkPhaseII


